
 

May 23, 2025 

 

 

 

Announcing Relocation of Head Office 

 

We are pleased to inform you that our company will relocate our head office to the 

Itabashi Ward, Tokyo as described below. 

New address: 3-30-1 Shimura, Itabashi-ku, Tokyo 174-8555 

New head office opening date: June 23, 2025 (Monday) 

We are determined to do our best and would like to ask for your continued support and 

guidance. 

Once again we thank you for your cooperation and patronage. 

 
 


